
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We will be concentrating on r-
controlled vowel sounds (ir, er, ur, or) and 
silent letters (gn, mb, sc, kn, wr) this week 
in spelling. Please continue practicing our 
high-frequency words (sight words) with 
your child as well. The spelling words are 
attached to this sheet. 
 
MATH:  
   *Writing Subtraction Number Sentences 
   *Reviewing Subtraction-Chapter 4 
 
GRAMMAR: We are reviewing this week. 

I will be gone Tuesday, March 8th through Thursday, March 10th for workshops. Feel free to email me with 
any questions during that time. Have a wonderful week and enjoy the weather! 
    Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER:    *Friday, March 11 (PTO Mystery Movie Night @ 5:30pm) 
*Monday, March 14 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm)  *Wednesday, March 23 (P/T Conferences) 
* 

March 7-March 11 

Keep in Mind… 
*Library books must be returned to school 
every TUESDAY! 
*ROCKET MATH started last week! Every 
day, we practice math facts, and each 
student takes a 1-minute timed test (40 
problems). Each student has a goal, and if 
that goal is met, he/she moves on to the 
next level. I am hoping this helps us with 
simple math facts and mental math. 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Broden, Henry, Logan 
(Tuesday, March 8th) 

 


